
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Dave Ireland <dave.ireland@hwclogistics.com>  

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 7:45 AM 

To: Inland Dept. <inland@empirecfs.com> 

Cc: Atlanta Imports <atlimports@hwclogistics.com> 

Subject: Weather Alert for HWC Atlanta Warehouse 

 

Good morning, 

Due to anticipated inclement weather on Friday, January 10th, we have made the decision to suspend operations for the 

day to ensure the safety of our employees. 

If you have questions or concerns, please don’t’ hesitate to reach out to us at atlimports@hwclogistics.com.  A team 

member will be available to assist you via email. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to resuming normal operations Monday January 13th. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Dave Ireland / Senior Vice President / HWC Logistics 

3300 Centre Parkway East Point, GA. 30344 

404-464-1804 (Direct) 

www.hwclogistics.com 
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